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	Question #
	RFP Section
	RFP Page
	Question / Response

	297.
	
	
	I see that the formula was corrected for the calculation of the IVR Call Handling to require a monthly rate rather than a per transaction rate.   It appears that a similar issue exists with the Correspondence Handling section.  The header for the section requests a Fixed Price Per Month Rate, but the Year 1 Price calculation multiplies the average monthly volume x the rate x 12.  In order to deliver an accurate annual price, the responder must input a Per Transaction Rate into the input field.  Can the State please clarify?



	Response
	
	
	See Amendment #6.

	298.
	
	
	First, would the State please confirm that the answer to question 63 is still valid.

63.
In Section II of the Financial Proposal Form
If the CSC handles 50,000 calls in one month, are all 50,000 calls invoiced at the price entered on line 4 or are the first 30,000 calls invoiced at the priced entered on line 3 with the remaining 20,000 invoiced at the price entered on line 4?
Response
All 50,000 calls would be billed at the price on line 4.

Second, is it correct that the three tiers for live inbound calls will now be evaluated with equal weighting (i.e., 1/3 each) instead of based on their relative expected probability of 10%, 20%, and 70%? If so, what is the reason for this change since it doesn’t appear to relate to answering question 297 which asked that the volume bands should be 29,999 calls and not 30,000?  

Third, is it correct that the price proposed for the least likely tier (tier one) now carries the same weight in scoring as the price proposed for the most likely tier (tier three)?

Fourth, does the State still recognize that under the new cost proposal format, the grand total proposal price is still not representative of charges that will be incurred for the project based on unit prices proposed because of the answer to question 63 above?

	Response
	
	
	First, the Response to Question #63 is still correct.
Second, weights were never placed on the relative expected probability of 10%, 20% and 70% for evaluation purposes. The change was made because the formula did not accurately calculate each Yearly price.
Third, Financial Proposals will be ranked not scored based on each Offeror’s Grand Total Proposal Price from lowest priced to highest priced as stated in RFP Section 5.3.
Fourth, yes, the State recognizes that the Grand Total Proposal Price may not be the actual representation of charges that may be incurred for the project based on unit prices proposed.
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